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Underground Cable Replacement   

 

May 2022 

 

 
 
  

Project details:   

 
Reference: 21533362 

Location: 
Construction work will occur in various 
locations along Mahogany Boulevard 
SE, between Mahogany Terrace SE and 
Marquis Common SE. 

Dates: 
Phase 1: Preliminary work (site 
assessments, utility locating and 
surveying) have been completed. 

Phase 2: Construction is anticipated to 
begin in early summer 2022 and will 
take approximately three (3) weeks.  
Residents that live near the 
construction area will receive 
additional notification in advance of 
construction with further details.  

Phase 3: Site-restoration will occur 
following construction activities 
(weather permitting). 

 

 

What’s happening?  

This summer, ENMAX Power will be replacing a section of 
underground electrical cable that supplies power to the 
neighborhoods of Mahogany, Copperfield and New 
Brighton.  
 
Construction will occur in Mahogany; however, this 
infrastructure upgrade will benefit all three communities.  
 
We understand that this work may create some 
inconveniences, and we thank you in advance for your 
understanding and cooperation as we deliver on our 
commitment to provide safe and reliable power to all 
Calgarians. 
 
If you are a Property Manager for a property affected by 
this work, please share this notice with your tenants. 
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What to expect:   
We make every effort to minimize the effect our work has on daily activities, and we follow all applicable standards 
and bylaws. Below are the things to be aware of related to this project.  
 
Phase 1 - Site assessment, surveying, and utility locating *COMPLETE* 
 
Phase 2 - Construction: 

• ENMAX and contractor vehicles, bucket trucks, hydrovac and associated utility equipment will be onsite.  

• Construction barricades and/or safety fencing will be placed in certain areas. 

• Road signage near work area may be required. 

• Noise and/or minor vibrations during construction. 

• A planned power outage will be required to tie-in the new infrastructure at the end of this project. If your 
property is affected by this outage, you will be given advance notice to help you plan ahead and be prepared.  

 
Phase 3 - Site restoration: 

• Areas affected by construction will be repaired once work is complete (weather permitting). 

• Ongoing maintenance of repaired areas on private property will be the responsibility of the 
homeowner/property manager. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We’re here to help. 
If you have any questions about this project, please visit enmax.com/projects or reach out to our Customer 
Relations Team: 

403-514-3990  
powercustomerrelations@enmax.com 

For your safety, as well as the safety of our crews or team members, please do not approach the work site with 
questions and concerns.    


